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Parking continues to be a concern in
front of school, especially by the

railings and on the double yellow lines.
Our priority is to keep our pupils and

families safe and this is becoming
increasingingly difficult with the

dangerous parking we see regularly.
From Monday, we will be contacting
parents/carers individually regarding

unsafe parking. If parking continues to
be a problem, we will be seeking further
advice from the police. We appreciate
your cooperation in helping us to keep

our Leverington community safe.

As we near the end of the first half of
the Spring Term, we have had time to

reflect on what has already been a
busy start to the year!

Sports tournaments, Young Voices
Concert, Writing and the NSPCC

Number Day have all taken place this
half term. What a busy time we have

had!

Earlier this term, Mr Allen took a group of
pupils to Sir Harry Smith School to compete

in a morning of sports activities. A great
time was had by all. All the participants

were presented with a medal to take home!

Reminder
This Thursday is our Lunar 
New Year themed lunch!



Dates for Your Diary
.
Fri 16th Feb: Cross Country event at Wisbech Grammar.
Mon 19th Feb - Fri 23rd Feb: HALF TERM
Fri 1st March: Hockey tournament at Wisbech Grammar. 
Mon 4th March: 9:00-9:45am Parent Drop-in session.
Thurs 7th March: World Book Day. Design a paper plate story character. Parents and
carers welcome from 2:45 for sharing books with their children. (Separate reading
newsletter to follow)
Tues 12th March: Year 1 Poetry Basket Showcase - 3pm.
Wed 13th March: Reception trip to Church Farm (note change of date).
Thurs 14th March: Reception vision screening.
19th & 20th March: Parent Consultation Evenings (further information to follow).
Fri 22nd March:  Non-uniform day. Donations for Chocolate Tombola.
Mon 25th March - Thurs 28th March: Year 5 Bikeability.
Tues 26th March: Easter Chocolate Tombola
Thurs 28th March:  2:15pm (time t.b.c) End of term assembly in Church.
END OF TERM.
Week Beginning 13th May 2024: KS2 SATs Week. NO holidays to be booked.
Mon 15th April: Summer Term Starts

Mr Copeman and Year 6 enjoyed a day at
the Young Voices Concert in Birmingham.
They spent the day rehearsing under the
direction of a professional musical
conductor along with a live band. The
spellbinding performance in the evening
was performed by over 5000 children. The

programme included a range of songs
including Disney hits, music by Coldplay

and a Pop Medley. 
A great time was had by all!



NSPCC Number Day
Friday 2nd February 2024

See your child’s Class
Dojo Stories page for
more photos from the

day!
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